
Sunday, June 2 
 

 Fellowship Time in the Hall, 10am 

Followed by livestreaming of the Pacific Mountain 
Regions’ Celebration of Ministry Worship Service. 

 
Tuesday, June 4 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 

 
Thursday, June 6 
 
 

 Chime Choir Practice, 6pm, Sanctuary 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 
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June 2, 2024 

Upcoming Events 

Mission & Service 
Birthday/Anniversary 
Recognition 
Rescheduled to June 9 
 
Due to the livestreaming of the 
ordination service, we will be 
rescheduling the M&S Birthday and 
Anniversary Recognition, normally 
done on the first Sunday of the 
month, to Sunday, June 9. 
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Do you want to hold a garage sale 
but don’t have a garage? 

 
Sell out of the back of your car! 

 
Be sure to register for your parking 

stall this Sunday. 
 

Registration will be available during Fellowship 
Time in the hall. 

“Jesus loves all our bakers,  
All the Bakers in our Church, 
Young and old, keen alike, 
All are valued in his site, 
Jesus loves you for the goodies that you bake. “ 
 
***PLEASE BRING YOUR DONATIONS OF 
BAKING TO THE CHURCH FRIDAY 
AFTERNOON BETWEEN 2-4 PM. 
 
Carol-Ann Staples 

Volunteers needed 
 
Moira Dennis and Marcia 
Goodwin will be offering  
Messy Church on Friday, 
June 14 and they are 
looking for volunteers to 
help with food preparation 
and serving (hotdogs and 
ice cream) and help with activities. 
 
They are also looking to 
borrow a propane 
barbecue. If you can help 
in any way, please 
contact: 
 
Marcia Goodwin or Moira 
Dennis 
 



Last chance for Broadview magazine renewals and new subscriptions 
Is this Sunday, June 2 
 
Broadview is an independent Canadian magazine featuring award winning coverage of spirituality, justice 
and ethical living. 
 
Through their compelling stories and engaging images, Broadview challenges and inspires readers 
seeking to live a purpose-filled life. 
 
Broadview features Christian perspectives on belief and faith, as well as 
points of view from other religions and philosophies.  
 
They cover social justice from local, national and global contests. 
 
Their ethical living stories offer inspiration and ideas on how we can all make 
a positive difference with our lives. 
 
If you are presently enjoying this magazine and would like to renew your 
subscription, or if you would like to start a subscription ($30), it is time to do 
so. 
 
Please contact Linda Snelling, ljsnelling71@gmail.com or 250 652 3184. 
 
Make a cheque payable to Cordova Bay United Church in the amount of $30 
and see me at church for this Sunday, June 2. 
 
Or: 
 
Leave a cheque in the church mail slot clearly marked for Broadview Magazine. 
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Be sure to check out 

Cordova Bay United Church’s booth 

at Cordova Bay Day 

on Saturday, June 22. 

Bring along your family, friends and neighbours 

to this community event. 


